
Publisher’s note

We are pleased to announce that Professor Peter Schoenmakers, University of Amsterdam in the Netherlands, has

agreed to join the team of Editors as of 1 October 2003.

Professor Schoenmakers holds degrees in Chemical Engineering and in Analytical Chemistry. After studying in

Delft (with Professor L. de Galan) and Boston (with Professor B.L. Karger) he received his Ph.D. from the

Technical University of Delft in 1981. He worked as an analytical chemist with Philips (1983–1992) and Shell

(1992–2002). He now leads a research group that focuses on the separation of large molecules, using a variety of

liquid-chromatographic, electrophoretic, and mass-spectrometric techniques.

We are sure you will all join us in welcoming Professor Schoenmakers to this position, in which he will no doubt

make significant contribution to further strengthening the high reputation of the Journal.
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